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~ P.O. Box 2511
Wichita Falls, TX 76307-2511
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June 15, 2015

The Honorable Kenneth Liggett
County Judge — Clay County
214 North Main

Henrietta, TX 76365

Dear Judge Liggett:

On behalf of Fire Chief Mike Hall and the Lake Arrowhead Volunteer Fire Department, thank
you to you and the Clay County Commissioners for the $2500.00 sent to our department for the
year of 2015. These funds help us in so many ways. We are a poor department with very

few resources at our disposal, short of begging for money. The population at the lake is getting
older and older and give what they can but most are on fixed incomes. Fortunately, we have

a few dedicated week-enders that help us a lot. There are just way too few of them.

Again, thank you so very much.
Sincerely,

IMartha.

Martha Hall

Treasurer



